

September 9, 2024

Boston Pizza 2372 Durham Regional Hwy 2 Bowmanville, Ontario, L1C 3K7

RE: Thank You

Dear Mr. Luedtke

On behalf of the Clarington Public Library Board, we would like to express our sincere appreciation for selecting Clarington Library, Museums & Archives as a beneficiary of your annual Kids Card Charity Campaign. Your decision to support CLMA speaks volumes about your commitment to giving back to the community and making a positive difference in the lives of children and families.

The funds raised through this initiative will significantly enhance CLMA's ability to offer engaging programs, resources, and services to our young patrons, helping them to develop essential literacy skills and a lifelong love of learning. Your generosity will have a lasting impact on the children and families we serve, enabling us to foster a stronger, more connected community.

We are truly grateful for your partnership and support, and we commend Boston Pizza for its dedication to making meaningful contributions to local causes. Your support strengthens our mission and ensures that we can continue to deliver high-quality programs to our community.

Once again, thank you for your generosity and support.

Sincerely,

Steven Cooke Chair, Board of Directors Clarington Public Library Board

chair@cplma.ca

Tenzin Shomar

Vice-Chair, Board of Directors Clarington Public Library Board